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Dear Kindergarten Families:

Welcome to the Bethel Public Schools. We are excited to work with you and your child, as we
believe in the importance of a collaborative home-school partnership.

Enclosed you will find several activities that you should read and use with your child to help
prepare him/her for kindergarten. Reading is a critical component to your child’s success;
therefore, we have included summer reading information that we expect your child to complete
on the website. The Bethel Public Library has provided directions. Also on the website, you will
find resources for incoming kindergarteners in the form of brochures in reading, writing, and
math.

Thank you in advance for your support at home. We look forward to a productive and successful
partnership with you.

Regards,

Danielle Legnard Trisha Soucy
Frank A. Berry School Principal Anna H. Rockwell School Principal

“Our Primary Purpose is to Improve Student Achievement.”


